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Rationale 
Sustainable procurement is a key process that contributes to enhancing the quality and 
efficiency of products and services while ensuring responsibility to all stakeholders. The 
Procurement Division, Office of Inventory Management, Assumption University, is 
committed to sustainable purchasing and procurement practices in accordance with 
applicable laws, regulations, operational guidelines, and governance principles. The 
office emphasizes accuracy, transparency, and accountability, while also taking into 
account environmental impacts, social and community responsibility, and promoting fair 
competition. These efforts support the effective and sustainable implementation of 
operations and services in alignment with the university’s core mission. 

Objectives 
To ensure that procurement and inventory management follow sustainable procurement 
practices, as well as to promote responsible engagement with suppliers. This includes 
encouraging suppliers to adhere to sustainable procurement guidelines and business 
ethics. The ultimate goal is to ensure efficient, smooth operations that impress service 
users and provide maximum benefit to the university. 

Operational Guidelines 

1. Procurement must consider cost-effectiveness, efficiency, and value for money, 
taking into account quality, pricing, and service. 

2. Procurement shall be transparent, fair, and auditable, strictly complying with all 
applicable rules, regulations, and procurement standards. 

3. Procurement must uphold business ethics, avoiding unfair treatment of suppliers, 
ensuring accurate, complete, and clear information disclosure, and treating all 
suppliers equally without discrimination, while also considering their feedback 
and suggestions. 

4. Procurement must take into account environmental impacts and social responsibility. 
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